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                                        PRESS RELEASE 

   

Clarification / Rebuttal 
 
 

Islamabad the 18th August, 2017, A Section of Electronic media has on 
aired a news giving an impression that a bulk of transfers involving 
officers have been made in the Provincial headquarter of Baluchistan. 
 

                   It is clarified that the news of transfer of Regional / District 
Election Commissioners is baseless and does not carry any truth. 
 

                   The Provincial Election Commissioner Baluchistan has made 
only a few adjustments of non-gazetted officials as per the need of the 
office which purely is the mandate of the PEC Baluchistan. 
 

                   Thus the record may please be kept straight. 
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